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Dear Graziela, 

 

I want to thank you again for the Conference and for your availability. 

My participation has been an incredible experience. 

I have been impressed not only by the scientific relevance but also by the 

diligence of you all. 

I hope I will participate in the next Conference and meet you again. 

My best thanks and kind regards to you and your staff. 

Angela Sorbo  
Dip. SPVSA / EU-RL CEFAO 
Istituto Superiore di Sanità  
Viale Regina Elena 299 
00161 Roma 

 


